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From: marty richardson [martycookvtvg@mcmedia.com.au]
Sent: Thursday, 22 April 2010 5:18 PM
To: VIC Redistribution
Subject: comment on public suggestions murray distribution

Dear Committee 
I support very strongly the views put forward by Craig Rickard  that Loddon shire be transferred to the division of 
Mallee and that Murray division take the remaining portion of Moira shire as well as the whole of Strathbogie shire and 
a portion of Benalla from Indi. 
Being involved in business this seems to me to be a more natural  basis for serving the community as well as 
maintaining the divisions relationship with the river after which it is named 
yours sincerely 
Marty Richardson  
Shepparton 
Ph:03 58212253 
Mob: 0409433228 
email: martycookvtvg@mcmedia.com.au 


